
safety on the Model 700 Rifle 

Response (Chris) 1/24/2006 
Dear Mr. Jurgensmeyer, 

Than I< you for your patience. Your rifle was 
bolt lock which is what you've described. 

we do not send parts out for the modi fi ca ti 
your current firearm. You can send it to 
Repair centers listed at the following 

http://www. remi ngton. com/support/repai 

customer (Bruce Jurgensmeyer) 
I have now become aware of your 
the 
replacement part sent to me in lieu 
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